The SANFRED

0 = 1 = p = p

P. British Contraction

1000

May 28, 2014

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of The SAMFund staff and Board of Trustees, I want to extend my sincere thanks to you for generously supporting our financial assistance program for young adult cancer survivors. As we discussed, this grant will be used to support survivors of Hodgkin's Lymphoma as our way of honoring your son's story. As promised, we will provide you with an update from the individuals who are helped because of this support from the Graham Family Foundation.

We are in the midst of an exciting time at The SAMFund. With our tenth anniversary and one millionth grant dollar now behind us, we are more determined than ever to keep this momentum going. With your help, we will be able to provide even more support to more young adult survivors in the years to come.

Your grant will help young adult survivors regain their financial health so that they can live independently and stay healthy and strong. Your support gives hope to survivors like Sharde, one of our 2013 grant recipients who wrote:

"This year has been a mental and physical struggle. Receiving this grant [for rent] has shed a light over my troubles and renewed my faith in humanity by reminding me that there are still people out there who genuinely care about the young adult cancer community."

Thank you for being part of this journey with us and for your continued commitment to making life easier for the young adults who come to us for help each year. If you have questions about The SAMFund or our programs, please contact me anytime at sam@thesamfund.org or 617.938.3484.

Please know how grateful we are that you have chosen The SAMFund as a partner. On behalf of all of our past and future grant recipients, I thank you for your generosity.

All my best,

Samantha Eisenstein Watson Executive Director and Founder

The SAMFund (tax ID: 20-6018710) is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization. Your gift is deductible to the full extent allowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm for your records that we have received check #265 in the amount of \$5,000.00 and that we have not provided any goods or services in exchange for your gift.